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Washington
Carrots successfully concluded the 
Washington harvest on October 23 
with average yields. The corn harvest 
wrapped up on October 16, with 92% 
of the corn grading A or higher. Our 
pea season concluded July 16, marking 
an exciting year for us as we invested 
in new harvesters, solidifying our 
position as the largest in the region. 
Additionally, our Ellensburg facility has 
returned to full-time processing, and 
the new Ag Center is now ready for 
occupancy, positioning us for 
continued success.

Building's being painted…

Field trucks being branded

On September 16th, Jesus Ruiz (Junior) 
joined Twin City Foods and became 
Pasco’s Plant Manager. 

Michigan
Green beans were completed at the 
beginning of October, with average 
yields and excellent quality. The team 
showed exceptional resilience and 
determination throughout the harvest 
season, facing the extremely 
challenging weather conditions in 
Michigan. 

Important Notes

On September 16th, Jesus Ruiz 
(Junior) joined Twin City Foods 
and became Pasco’s Plant 
Manager. 

In October, the teams marked the 
end of the harvest season with 
celebration events at each 
location. 

A special thank you to our 
warehouse and traffic teams for 
handling the movement of millions 
of pounds throughout the season! 



Dan Munko’s Closing Message:  

“I can’t be more proud of the work 
of the entire team for this year’s 
harvest. The weather in both 
Michigan and Washington created 
challenging conditions, but the 
teamwork through Daily 
Management and the hard work in 
the field and the processing floor 
resulted in a harvest that 
exceeded all our 
requirements. Additionally, we 
achieved historic highs in grade 
level and did not bypass one field.

We took a giant step forward in 
our capabilities this year with the 
addition of 24 pea harvesters and 
a new Ag Center in Pasco. More 
importantly, the team grew in 
understanding and capability and 
is fast becoming the premier 
harvest operation in our region. I 
am excited for this coming season 
as we will take another step into 
the future. Thank you to the entire 
harvest, processing and TCF 
teams on a job well done.”

Enjoy the holiday season, 
and we’ll see you in 2025! 
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